
 
                                                                                                                               Date: 29/06/2019 

 
 

Letter of Appreciation 
 
To,  
Dr. Santosh Chhajed  
MET Institute of Pharmacy,  
Adgaon, Nashik.  

 
Dear Sir, We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your valuable presence 

and delivering the valuable orientation lecture on “Drug Discovery Pipeline” in our institute on 

22 June 2019. Once again thank you!    

 
 
Mr Rohan Pawar 

 

      

 

      


